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20-615 Correspondence received from Roger Healey regarding City Park baseball 
outfield fencing, dated August 28, 2024. 

20-616 Correspondence received from Justin Connidis regarding Cricket Field fencing, 
dated August 29, 2024. 

20-618 Correspondence received from Annie Palone regarding keep our parks public! 
No permanent little league outfield fence at City Park, dated August 29, 2024. 

20-619 Correspondence received from Carol Clements and Doug Hinton re letter to 
Councillors and Mayor Paterson, dated August 30, 2024. 

 


